
Aspen Highlands Homeowners Association
Board Meeting
Aug 2nd, 2014

Minutes for board meeting immediately following the Homeowners meeting
_____________________________________________________________

Meeting was called to order at 2:02 pm. Members present were
Sue Ward, Bill Morse, Lynn Pink, Pennie Weir, Debbie Busch and Duane Johnson.
Members absent: John Bragg

Deciding Officers: The following officer positions were voted on and passed for the 
2014-2015 term:

President: Sue Ward
Vice President: Deb Busch
Secretary: Lynn Pink
Treasurer: Bill Morse
Members at large: Pennie Weir, Duane Johnson and John Bragg

The officers that will be coming off the board in 2015 are: Bill Morse, Lynn Pink and
Penny Weir- in 2016: Debbie Busch and John Bragg

Other business: Meeting dates for the new year were discussed and agreed:
February 7th, 2015- 1:00 pm, to be held at the Busch house in Laramie
June 6th, 2015- 1:00 pm, to be held at Ward cabin
August 1st, 2015- noon at Rodger’s Park

No new business was discussed, motion was made to adjourn by Pennie, second by
Sue Ward, meeting adjourned at 2:14 pm.


